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Figure 65: Recommended Aggieville Special  
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6.5 Future System Development 

As the recommended system establishes itself, additional support and resources for an expanded transit system may 
be desired.  This part of the report presents some possible directions in which an expanded service might head. 

6.5.1 Intermediate Service  
As the recommended service plan is effectively a “starter system” for Manhattan, the next step would be to build 
upon that base.  The next logical enhancements would be to: 

• Extend the fixed-route later into the evening.  The current plan would end service at about 7:00 PM with a 
General Public Demand Response (GPDR) covering the period between 7:00 PM and 10:00 PM on 
weekdays. As additional resources become available and as demand warrants, fixed-route service could be 
operated instead of the GPDR. 

• Extend Saturday evening service to 10:00 PM.  No Saturday service after 7:00 PM would be operated with 
the initial plan. 

• Add Sunday service. 

6.5.2 Full System  
Once the intermediate service level is reached, the next recommended step in system development could be the 
addition of more routes within Manhattan as well as an airport service (with appropriate private sector support) as 
well as commuter services between Manhattan and Fort Riley as well as from Junction City to Fort Riley. The 
decision as to which direction the system should go (e.g., additional city routes, service to Fort Riley, etc.) should be 
made at the time the community is ready to make such additional investments.  A review of market conditions at that 
future time as well as utilization of services will be helpful in making such decisions.  However, this plan did explore 
some possible concepts for Fort Riley service.  Figure 66 illustrates one such possibility. 

Figure 66: Fort Riley Commuter Service 
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The service shown in Figure 66 is highly conceptual.  Given the physical size of Fort Riley, more than one route 
might be warranted to connect the various far-flung sectors of the post with origins in Manhattan.  The commuter 
service envisions one or more park-and-ride facilities in Manhattan with peak-hour service operating from the facility 
to points on Fort Riley. 

 
As shown earlier in Section 4, Junction City is a location where many of Fort Riley’s personnel reside.  A shuttle 
service connecting the city with the Fort could provide access for people who live on and off post.  As with the Fort 
Riley Commuter service concept, the Junction City shuttle is highly conceptual and more than one route may be 
needed to adequately service the extensive on post facilities of Fort Riley. 

Figure 67: Junction City-Fort Riley Shuttle 

 
During the execution of this study, KDOT agreed to fund a Junction City pilot service with ATA as the operator.  No 
further details were available as this report was written. 

 

 

 

 




